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June 15, 2022 

Ms. Carolyn Bean 
Assistant to the Director 
Parks and Recreation 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
1350 W. Broward Blvd. 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 

Dear Carolyn, 

Please accept this letter formalizing our intent to produce the 2024 Fort Lauderdale 
Air Show on May 4 -5, 2024 with an alternate date of April 27 – 28, 2024 subject to 
change based on military approval. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan S. Lilley 
Manager 

Cc:  Dev Motwani 
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